


















































LOCAL REVIEW BODY REFERENCE 09/0002/LRB 

PLANNING APPLICATION REFERENCE 09/00790/DET – ERECTION OF AMBULANCE 

STATION 

VICTORIA INFIRMARY, 93 EAST KING STREET, HELENSBURGH, G84 7BU 

 

LIST OF DOCUMENTS TO BE REFERRED TO BY COUNCILLOR GEORGE FREEMAN AT THE ABOVE 

LOCAL REVIEW BODY HEARING ON THURSDAY 11 MARCH 2010. 

 

1. Letter dated 8 February 2010 from Bill Brackenridge, Chair of the Vale of Leven Hospital Monitoring 

Group to Councillor Daniel Kelly relating to Local Review Body Hearing. 

 

2. Letter dated 8 February 2010 from Derek Leslie, General Manager, Argyll & Bute Community Health 

Partnership (CHP) to Councillor Daniel Kelly relating to Local review Body Hearing. 

 

3. Email dated 30 July 2009 from Michael Thorndyke, Conservation Officer, Argyll & Bute Council to 

Stephanie Glen, Planning Officer, Argyll & Bute Council relating to Local review Body Hearing. 

 

4. Email dated 23 February 2010 from Howard Young, Area Team Leader Development Management 

(ATLDM) to Councillor George Freeman relating to Local review Body. 

 

5. Set of seventeen photographs of development site and area around development site. 

 

6. Copy of front page article in Helensburgh Advertiser dated 13 August 2009 relating to decision by 

Council to refuse the planning application referred to above. 

 

7. List of alternative sites taken from papers for Local Review Body held at Kilmory on 20 January 2010.  

 

Councillor George S Freeman JP - Ward 9 (Lomond North) 

28
th

 February 2010 


